
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"My name is Argyro Philippidou and I am a first year 

Neuroscience student at the university of 

Nottingham. One of my aspirations is to contribute 

in evolving the understanding of the brains’ 

mechanisms as diligently as possible as well as 

aiding scientific discoveries in this field." 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"Hello, my name is Maria Kokkinou and I recently got 

my MSc in Forensic Psychology. My main research 

interests are, abnormal behaviors, antisocial 

tendencies and tailoring better therapies for the 

victims. By joining CAN, my aim is to successfully 

widen my knowledge in research, abnormal 

behaviors and to make a positive contribution to my 

chosen field of study. Given that these antisocial 

tendencies contribute to behavioral maladaptation, 

my objective is to underline the need for a 

multidisciplinary approach that will enable 

protective agencies, clinical practitioners and law 

and judicial officers to communicate and coordinate 

their actions with the welfare of the victims as their 

paramount objective."  

 

 

"My name is Maria. I have studied psychology 

in Germany and Cyprus and I'm currently on 

my last year of studies for the Master's 

Degree in Clinical Psychology at the 

European University of Cyprus. I'm interested 

in both the research and the psychotherapy 

field." 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"I am Chrysoula, an international psychology 

student in Leiden University, Netherlands. I 

find the human brain extremely fascinating 

and I love learning about it. I am so excited 

and happy that I can be part of the process 

of discovering the brain, contributing to 

science and progress towards wellbeing!" 

 


